January, 2002
Dear Community Member,







Taking action on this letter may be the most important thing you do this year!

Affordable housing is a problem.  It’s a Northern Colorado problem.  It’s our problem.

School teachers… firefighters…  retail clerks…  automotive workers…  people in many segments of our communities are fighting to keep living here.  These people are our kids’ soccer coaches, our volunteers, our co-workers, our neighbors, our friends.

This year, several area organizations* committed to affordable housing are launching a public awareness effort about the local affordable housing issues impacting all of us.  

Part of the outreach is a poster campaign highlighting key local facts about affordable housing.  There are three different 11 x 17 posters.  A new version will be distributed about every four months throughout 2002.  

We are asking YOU TO HELP in the following ways:

· RESERVE A KEY SPACE on a public/community bulletin board FOR THESE POSTERS.

· DISPLAY each NEW POSTER for FOUR MONTHS (we’ve noted a posting deadline on the poster and we’ll also get you a new poster to swap out for the current one).

Members of the outreach team will be making presentations to groups and organi-zations in our Northern Colorado communities.  If you know of a group wanting a presentation, please contact: Stacy Kelley, 970-221-6758 for Larimer County and Christie Smith, 970-353-4300 for Weld County.

Please contact me if you have any questions or need more information about this outreach effort.  Thanks for partnering with us!  Together, we can make a difference! 

Sincerely,

Heidi Phelps

Outreach Coordinator

City of Fort Collins

970-221-6758    hphelps@fcgov.com

*This affordable housing outreach is funded by the City of Fort Collins and The Group, Inc. Real Estate.  It is endorsed by the Affordable Housing Coalition of Larimer County (non-profits, agencies, government reps, affordable housing providers and other affordable housing interests) and the Northern Front Range Continuum of Care (folks working in homelessness prevention/intervention efforts).

